
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Sacramento County Regional Conjunctive Use project in fiscal 
year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is County of Sacramento and the project is located 
at 10151 Florin Rd, Sacramento CA 95826.  
 
The funding would be used to construct an aquifer storage and recovery (ASR) wells project and 
interconnections between the County’s water system and the Cities of Folsom and Rancho 
Cordova. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


